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Communication Sciences and Disorders: Dr. Cheryl Gunter, Chair 

Dr. Dianne Spragale, Department of Communication Sciences and Disorders  

-Professor Dianne Spragale of the Communicative Disorders Department teaches 

SPP101: Introduction to Communicative Sciences and Disorders. Of the professors I have 

had at West Chester, she is one of the most caring about her students. She goes to all 

lengths to make sure students understand the material by relating it to her experiences in 

the field. It is evident that she wants to see her students succeed. Her hands-on teaching 

method also addresses all learning styles and holds students attention. Overall, Professor 

Spragale's enthusiasm is a breath of fresh air and deserves to be recognized by the West 

Chester community 

Kinesiology: Dr. Frank Fry, Chair 

Dr. Jamie Robbins, Department of Kinesiology 

-Dr. Robbins exemplifies a professor who truly wants her students to engage in the 

material and actively learn. She shows a real passion for the subject taught every single 

day and brings so much energy to the classroom. Dr. Robbins challenges us to think in 

new ways and apply the material to our own lives and future careers. Through her 

guidance, I now have a better understanding for how to work with future clients. I know I 

will continue to learn and grow each day in her class.  

Nursing: Dr. Charlotte Mackey, Chair 

Dr. Charlotte Mackey, Department of Nursing 

-I would like to nominate Dr. Charlotte Mackey, Chair of the Nursing Department, as an 

outstanding faculty member and adviser on West Chester University’s campus. Although 

Dr. Mackey has only been my official adviser for a semester, she provides invaluable 

advice and recommendations throughout my time at West Chester. Entering as a 

psychology major, I quickly decided my freshman year my true passions lied within the 

nursing profession. Unsure of the path to take and courses necessary to transfer into the 

nursing program, Dr. Mackey communicated with me throughout the year-and-a half 

process, providing advice on which classes and steps I should take next. Upon entering 

into the nursing program in December of 2013, Dr. Mackey became my official adviser. 

When scheduling for classes for next semester, she helped me plan a schedule, discussed 

different avenues I could take in possibly obtaining a Biology minor, and ensured I had a 

smooth adjustment into the nursing program. Dr. Mackey is a wonderful adviser and 

faculty member. She truly cares about helping each of her advisees and students succeed.  

 


